HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC SCHOOL



MISSION STATEMENT

Enlightened by the Holy Family of Nazareth, we at Holy Cross Catholic School provide an advanced and faith-based educational experience with an emphasis on the Catholic family values unique to Northern New Mexico.

MASS

Friday's Mass is at 8:30 a.m. and will be an all school Mass. Also please remind your children to bring their church envelopes for tithing.

FRIDAY DISMISSAL

This Friday is the 1st Friday of the month and therefore, it is a 1:00 p.m. dismissal.

BOOK FAIR

The Book Fair is extended until tomorrow, March 4th. We are currently \$350.00 away from our goal. Please help us reach our goal!!! We will need volunteers tomorrow after school to help pack up the Book Fair. Thank you for all that you do for our school!

BREAKFAST/LUNCH IN-VOICES

If you have not paid your Breakfast/Lunch Invoices. please do so ASAP.

ABUSE AWARENESS TRAINING FOR ADULTS

The Archdiocese of Santa Fe requires that all volunteers/ministers take the training every 5 years which can be found at VIRTUS.org.

CHESS CLUB

The next meeting is on Wednesday, April 5th at 5:30 in the Library.

QUILT RAFFLE

We are raffling a Quilt made and donated by one of our grandparents, Patricia Martinez. Thank you Patricia. Tickets are in the office. \$1.00 a chance. The drawing will be held on May 23rd. Stop by the school office and take a look at this beautiful quilt!

WORLD'S FINEST CHOCOLATE

If you have not yet turned in the money for the candy sales, please do so ASAP.

GRANDPARENTS DAY

Friday, April 7th is Grandparents Day. We will begin in Mass at 8:30. Immediately following Mass, everyone will go down to the gym.

LENTEN MEAL

Our Lenten Meal is on Thursday, April 13th. It will begin at 9:00 with a Service in the Church. Immediately following will be the Lenten Meal at the Gym. Dismissal is at 12:00 and there will be NO

EXTEDENDED CARE.

THANK YOU!!!

We would like to thank David Martinez and Ricardo Barrera for the donation and installation of the air-conditioners in 1st and 2nd Grade!!!

We would also like to

thank Raymond Lopez for the improvements he has made with the facilities.

PARISHIONER/PARENT **SURVEY**

The Office of Catholic Schools is embarking on a new strategic plan for the schools in the Archdiocese of Santa Fe. Over the next few months we will be gathering information from the many stakeholders across the Archdiocese in order to plan for the future. The information will be gathered through pastor surveys, parishioner surveys, Catholic school parent surveys, individual interviews and focus group meetings. This project is being conducted with the support and guidance of Archbishop Wester. I ask that all of you complete the survey, regardless of whether there is a Catholic School in your area, by accessing the link below. I appreciate your time and attention to this very important planning process.

https://

www.surveymonkey.com/r/ **ASFstudy** MICHAEL J. SHEEHAN SHOLARSHIP Please see attached.

MARTY ROTELLA CON-**ERT FUNDRAISER**

Please see attached.

April 3, 2017

The Vision of Holy Cross Catholic School is to be the premier Catholic elementary School of Northern New Mexico that prepares students to succeed in their academic, professional and spiritual vocation while utilizing community resources which allow us to excel in the global community and build strong faithbased families for our society.

Scripture For the Week **PSALM 16:9**

" Therefore my heart is glad, and my glory reioiceth. "